
 

From: dopmannouncement  
Sent: Thursday, November 02, 2017 4:20 PM 
To: DOPM All Users <DOPMAllUsers@uabmc.edu> 
Subject: Computer Tip of the Week -- DOPM has another Kyocera (lobby of MT-505) 
 
  

DOPM has another Kyocera: 
located in the lobby of MT-505 

Brought to you by  

Byron Chancellor 
- Manager of HelpDesk/IT for 

DOPM 
(in MT-403) 

SITUATION:   

The Kyoceras are the multiple function devices located around Medical Towers, that people 
can use to print, copy, scan, fax. 
Can another publicly-located one be added (in addition to the publicly-located one already in 
MT-601), to make it even easier? 
 

 
SOLUTION:  

Yes, as a matter of fact…. 
An additional Kyocera has recently been setup in the lobby of MT-505.  It is NOT just for use 
by the business office.  Anyone with a DOPM username can use it.  
 
Note: Some of the set up details are still in process, to be completed within the next week, so it may have 
limited use until then.  

 

Was this helpful?   Do you have suggestions for a future Tip of the Week?   Do you have any other 

comments? 
Let us know at dopmHelp@uabmc.edu  

To see an archive of past Tips of the Week: http://www.uab.edu/medicine/dopm/help/totw  
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